
Mr Michael McMahon MSP 
Convenor 
Public Petitions Committee 
The Scottish Parliament 
Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP        24 November 2015 
 

 

Dear Mr McMahon, 

Consideration of Petition PE1105 

Thank you for forwarding the letter of 18 November 2015 from Ms Shona Robison, Cabinet 
Secretary for Health, Wellbeing and Sport. 

I understand a meeting with Government officials and representatives from both St 
Margaret of Scotland Hospice and NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde is currently being 
arranged. 

It is greatly appreciated that the Committee continues its consideration of Petition PE1105. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jean Anne Mitchell  

Petitioner  


